





01473 831556 office.henley@consortiumtrust.org.uk

THE GREENFIELDS PARTNERSHIP

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are pleased to be offering the following clubs during the Autumn Term. All clubs can be booked on Arbor. Clubs will run from the week commencing 15th September until the week of the 8th December (Apart from Lego Club which will be running at Helmingham, see details below).

Helmingham:

Fridays

- Lego Club (19th September – 17th October, 14th November – 12th December)

All year groups (This club will now be charged the same as all other clubs (£3.70 per session), the proceeds will be donated to the Friends of Helmingham)

Helmingham students are welcome to attend any clubs at Henley, although you will need to arrange your own transport. Helmingham children attending clubs at Henley are permitted to be picked up at 3pm to travel to Henley. To make a booking for a Henley club, please email office.helmingham@consortiumtrust.org.uk.

Henley:

Mondays

- Digital Club with Mr Barlow Years 2-6
- Hama Bead Club with Ms Jary Years 3-6

Wednesdays

- Archery Club with Mr Hopkinson (First half of the term) Years 3-6
- Multisport Club with Mr Hopkinson (Second half of the term) Years 3-6
- Sewing Club with Miss Way & Mrs Harvey Years 1-3
- Sports and Games Club with Mrs Townshend & Mrs Dodd Year R-2







01473 831556 office.henley@consortiumtrust.org.uk

THE GREENFIELDS PARTNERSHIP

Fridays

- Drawing Club with Mrs Myatt- All age groups

Henley enrichment activities will run from 3:15pm – 4:15pm. To cover equipment and staffing costs, our afterschool enrichment activities cost £3.70 per session, payable per half term (£22.20 in total). There will be a total of 12 sessions of each club running throughout the term, 6 sessions per half term. Please note when booking clubs on Arbor, select 'Autumn 1' to book the first 6 sessions of the first half of the term, and 'Autumn 2' to book for final 6 sessions of the second half of the term.

Once you have booked for half a term, we are unable to offer a refund for individual missed sessions, or if your child later leaves the club. Children who are entitled to income-related Free School Meals can choose 2 activities to attend for free. If your child is not entitled to Free School Meals and would like to attend a club but you are having difficulties paying, please contact Mrs Cross or Mrs Holden in confidence.

If your child is starting reception in September and you are not yet set up on Arbor, please contact the office and we would be happy to book your child into their chosen club.

Yours sincerely

Stephanie Hawes

Academy Head